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HILTI BUILDING PRODUCT INFORMATION AVAILABILITY 

 

Dear customers, 
 

In response to the latest developments with the building system reforms and the new 
building product information requirements, we have reviewed the available information for 
relevant class 1 and 2 products and confirm that we comply with the building product information 
requirements (BPIR) as prescribed by the New Zealand Ministry of Business, Innovation, and 
Employment (MBIE). 
 
The information relating to each product line is available on the relevant product page, which is 
available free of cost and without the need for registration or login by navigating through 
www.Hilti.co.nz. 

Here you can find: 

• Fully product name and variants 

• A description of the product and its intended use 

• The various approval and test documents relating to its use. 

• Images of the product 

• Full installation instructions for the various tested configurations 

• Any Declarations or handling instructions in case of Dangerous goods etc. 
 
On our website (www.Hilti.co.nz), the following information can be found: 

• Legal and trading name for Hilti New Zealand Limited and our global head office 

• Our global head office’s address for service, public internet site, and email address 
 
If you require any further information relating to these new requirements or otherwise, please do 
not hesitate to contact us directly. 
 
E  NZallProductCompliance@hilti.com 

P 0800 444 584 
 
 
 
 
 
Raman Kumar 
Head of Marketing 
 
Hilti (New Zealand) Ltd  
Level 1, Tower B, 600 Great South Road 
Ellerslie, Auckland 1051  
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